
Tokyo Tech GSEP Webinar for April 2024 admission
Thứ năm, 01 Tháng 6 2023 15:31 - 

(Trích từ email)The GSEP recruitment for the April 2024 admissions will start soon from this
August.

  Therefore, I am writing this email to inform you about the GSEP webinar that will be held on on
June 10th (Sat) 15:30-17:00 JST and July 8th (Sat) 15:30-17:00 JST.    We would be
appreciated if you could share this information to your school and students if they are interested
to learn more about the requirements and admissions procedures.
 
 
Below is the ZOOM pre-registration link for each day which is required for joining this webinar:
 
 
June 10th (Sat) 15:30-17:00 JST (which is 13:30-15:00 in Vietnam)
 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_77Dps7J0Q5meHkKv21_1GQ#/registration
 
 
July 8th (Sat) 15:30-17:00 JST (which is 13:30-15:00 in Vietnam)
 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UgSfd018RZ6xiJxQAng88g#/registration
 
 
Further information can be found from our poster in the attached file and our website below:
 
http://www.tse.ens.titech.ac.jp/~gsep/2023/05/23/gsep-webinar-for-the-april-2024-admissions/
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